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[bookmark: _GoBack]In an effort to help farmers and other agricultural producers impacted by the duration and restrictions of the COVID-19 pandemic, the USDA and State of Wisconsin have launched several programs aimed at providing vital financial assistance to farmers that have been impacted due to the COVID-19 pandemic

North Central Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission (NCWRPC) has a link on their website for the different programs available to Forest County and State farmers.  First, NCWRPC discusses the USDA's Coronavirus Food Assistance Program, a $19 billion relief program that will provide financial assistance to eligible producers who have suffered a great impact from the COVID-19 pandemic.

Next, NCWRPC discusses the Farmers to Families Food Box Program, an initiative of the Coronavirus Food Assistance Program that will purchase and distribute agricultural products to those in need.

Finally, NCWRPC discusses Wisconsin's Farm Support Program, which will provide $50 million in direct payments to Wisconsin farmers, and the $15 million Food Security Initiative aimed at combating hunger in Wisconsin.

Visit NCWRPC’s website for the link… https://www.ncwrpc.org/disaster-covid/index.html to stay up to date on the latest news, resources, and available funding opportunities during the COVID-19 pandemic.
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